





THE HUCCLECOTE ACTION RESEARCH NETWORK











PORTFOLIO ASSESSMENT PROGRAMME








At the Hucclecote Professional Development Centre . Coffee and Biscuits 4.00-4.30,


Workshop 4.30-6.00 with Jack Whitehead of the University of Bath.





Thursdays 





23 September, 7 October, 21 October, 11 November , 25 November, 9 December, 1999.











This action research programme on portfolio assessment has been designed to enable you to focus on what you care about most in your professional practice.  From our preliminary meeting I’ve listed what I think were your main questions/interests. These are, of course, open to your amendments or radical changes.





In tutoring action research programmes at the University of Bath, I have come to understand the importance of the support you can give to each other within your schools as you show each other your work and help each other to construct a portfolio which shows your professional  learning in the area which most concerns you.  What I have done is to create a space for us on the web-site:








http:www.actionresearch.net 








If you go into this site and click on the Masters Programme you will find the full details of the portfolio assessment unit, this newsletter and a chat room facility for us to use to help our communications.  On this web-site you will also find resources from local teachers whose action research programmes have been accredited  through the traditional routes of text-based assignments. There is some excellent work here and in the Masters section you will see  action enquiries from primary and secondary teachers. In the Living Theory Section you will find action research degrees  on questions of the kind, ‘How do I improve my practice?’ ‘How can I improve my management practices?’, ‘How can I help  to improve your learning?’.





There may be other colleagues you would like to encourage to register for the portfolio programme using the form below. For anyone missing the meetings on the 22nd/23 June I gave out a booklet with a paper on ‘Creating educative relationships’   by Moira Laidlaw from Oldfield School, Bath. See what you think of the way Moira shows her influence on pupils’ learning. Here are the areas of enquiry as I understand them so far:





























St. Benedict's Catholic High School





Raymond Goold - 'How can I help my pupils to improve their learning?’





Gill Hewlett - ‘How can I improve my understanding of my pupils’ learning in circle time?'





Elaine Lansdell ‘How can I help my pupils to improve their understanding of mathematical concepts?’.





Sally Lines  ‘How can I stimulate my pupils’ interest in learning mathematics in my lesson introductions?’





Jodi Naylor ‘How can I use assertive discipline and track records to improve the quality of my pupils’ relationships?’.





Cheltenham Bournside





David Hart ‘How can I raise the musical appreciation of my pupils as I link listening and appraising with performing and reading music?’.





Cheltenham Kingsmead





Stephen Brady ‘How can I improve children’s perception of space and place at KS3? How can I help them to see where Cheltenham is in relation to the world?’.





Timothy Byford ‘I’m interested in the influence of GCSE requirements on pupils with learning difficulties’.





Sharon Jones ‘I’m interested in issues of gender and issues of response/access to texts at GCSE’. 





Sara Preston ‘How can I help to improve the monitoring of pupils at KS4, who are giving concern because of attendance/disaffection/disruption, in a way which improves the quality of their learning in school?’





Vivienne Styles ‘How can I find out the influence of GCSE requirements on the learning of the least able pupils?’.





Chosen Hill School





Emma Adams  ‘Can I help to create forums to help pupils develop their understanding of sex education?’





Lyn Chamberlain  ‘I’m interested in seeing if I can relate creativity in mathematics to the development of a better understanding of subject skills.’





David Weeks ‘ How can I determine who are the most able pupils, how they can be stretched and how to evaluate my/teachers influence on the pupils’ learning?’





Downend School





Naomi Matthews  ‘I would like to compare the knowledge we expect students to have for a GCSE double award science and ‘A’ level biology. I want to compare  the teaching styles I use in both groups and to see if I can better understand the influence I am having on my pupils’ learning.’





Wyedean School





Philip Conridge ‘How can I help to improve the examination performance of under-achievers and high ability pupils?’.





Just for information - the following staff at Corsham School in Wiltshire have also registered for the action research portfolio programme.





Corsham School





Elizabeth Aiken-Jones,  Marilyn Adcock, Ian Booley-Jones, Nicola Cologne-Brookes, Emma Davies, Kieran De Glanville, Paul Dodds, Michael Holgate, Irene Large, Vivienne Powell, Diane Ross-Smith, Karen Sale.








